Reception Newsletter

Term 4

Welcome back! We hope you had a restful half term. Here are some of the things coming up in
Term 4. Thank you for the brilliant effort put into the children’s costumes on Dinosaur Day last
term. It really helped bring our learning to life and everyone LOVED the day!

As always, if you have any questions, we are free to speak to you at the end of the day.

Our Learning Journey

This term we are learning all about space! We
were lucky to be visited by a lovely parent who
brought in astronaut suits for us to try on!

Here are some of the questions we will be
investigating, following the children’s
interests:

Is the moon made of cheese?
What are the planets called?
How do you get to space?
What do astronauts eat?

Are aliens real?

How many suns are there?

We have already learnt about the different
parts of a rocket, and have been launched into
space in the role play area!

Welly Wednesdays!

Please remember to pack wellies on a
Wednesday for our Woodland Learning
sessions. We go out no matter the weather, so
waterproof clothing is encouraged. We have a
limited number of spare wellies, but with
growing feet these won't fit forever.

Mystery Reader

Mystery Reader continues this term on a
Friday at 3pm. Join us and share your favourite
family book or borrow one from our family
library. We'd love to see you!

The sign-up sheet is located outside of the
classroom doors.

Our PE days are slightly different this term:
Wallace - Monday and Thursday
Gromit - Thursday and Friday

Please make sure PE kits are in on these days
and all clothing is clearly named.

Extra Messages

Remember to read every night to be in with a
chance of winning the book voucher at the
end of the term. The more you read, the easier
it gets!

Thank you for your ongoing support © Mrs Bacon and Miss Winter




